
Miss Lindh proudly presents the… 

Peek at the Week 
September 18-24, 2019 

 

Hello pre-k families - It seems hard to believe we are soon approaching our 
3rd week of preschool. We will be spending the upcoming week practicing classroom 
routines and learning some new ones, working to remember our friend’s and 
teacher’s names, and continuing to introduce/learn our classroom rules. We will be 
working hard and having fun! 

 
We will also begin CIA testing next week, which focuses on counting, and 

shape, color and letter identification/recognition. This testing provides Miss Lindh 
an understanding of which skills students have when entering preschool and it 
allows her to plan and create activities specifically tailored to the individual needs 
of each child throughout the school year 

 

This week we are… 
o Learning Friend’s names 
o Making choices for play time activities 
o Waiting our turn 
o Practicing classroom rules, routines & expectations 
o Beginning CIA testing, starting Monday, September 23 

 
Try it at Home: 

o Have your child get ready for the day independently – allow extra time 
so that you (and your child) do not feel frustrated or rushed 

o Help your child practice sitting on the floor “crisscross applesauce” 
hands in their laps; this will help them to stay within the confines of 
their own square during our carpet time. 

o Go on a shape, color, number or letter hunt – can you find them on a 
cereal box? A street sign? A nature walk? 

o Read to your child, and allow them to read to you (we are learning to 
“read the pictures” and tell our own stories when reading 
independently) 
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